
 

                                           Headteacher: Mrs. L. White 
School Business Manager: Ms. L. Adey 

Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
It is with regret that we will be saying goodbye to Mrs. Adey and Miss Thompson.  We wish Mrs. Adey a 
wonderful retirement and Miss Thompson luck with her new adventures. 
 
We will be welcoming our bursar, Mrs. Ackerman and we also have a new teacher on the Bliss team, 
Mrs. Watson in Class 5. Mrs. Sharp is excited to take on the role of SENDCo and is now on our 
safeguarding team as a Deputy DSL.  
 
The teaching teams for September will be as follows: 
 

• Class Reception – Mrs. Caller (Class Teacher) and Mrs. Eales (Teaching Assistant). 

• Class 1 – Miss Churms (Class Teacher) and Mrs. Mercer (Teaching Assistant). 

• Class 2 – Mrs. Newton (Class Teacher) and Mrs. Duckmanton (shared with Class 3). 

• Class 3 – Miss Mackle (Class Teacher), Mrs. Griffiths (shared with Class 5) and Mrs. Duckmanton 

(shared with Class 2). 

• Class 4 –Mrs. Byrne (Class Teacher –Monday-Wednesday), Mrs. Sharp (Class Teacher – Thursday and 

Friday), Mrs. East (Teaching Assistant). 

• Class 5 – Mrs. Watson (Class Teacher), Mrs. Kostiuchenko (shared with Class 6) and Mrs. Griffiths 

(shared with Class 3). 

• Class 6 – Mr. Colton (Class Teacher) Mrs. John and Mrs. Kostiuchenko (shared with Class 5) 

 

Please note that, whilst our Teaching Assistants are linked to a class, they are a mobile workforce and 
will be shared with other classes depending on pupil needs.  
 
Over the course of this term, meetings will take place between current class teachers and new class 
teachers so that transition in September goes smoothly. The children will also be spending time in their 
new classes with their new teacher on ‘change-over’ afternoon, which will take place on Monday 3rd July 
2023.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. L. White 
Headteacher 

 
 


